
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels CE VA 
School Newsletter 

Friday 17th March 
 

 
 

 
 

 
The busy term continues with a visit from Olympic medal winner Sophie Carrigill today! On Sunday 
we will be celebrating Mothering Sunday. The whole school have made cards and written poems to 
say a huge thank you to our mothers on earth and in heaven.  Please join us on Sunday at St 
Michael and All Angels Church to celebrate. The service starts at 9:30am.  
 
 

 
 
Parents' evening take place on Tuesday and Thursday next week. I appreciate your understanding 
in the change of date for one of the sessions. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Swimming Gala Superstars! 

 

 
 

 
Eleven schools took part in the Swimming Gala on the 7th March at Pendle Leisure Centre. We raced 
in heats of five and had great success! We had four children who won the race; one child came 2nd; 
three children achieved 3rd  position; one children came 4th place and finally we had a 5th place 
position!  
 
Congratulations to Annabelle who came 1st in the 50m freestyle, Lacey who came 1st in the 25m 
freestyle and Emily who came 1st in backstroke. The girls then went on to win the relay race.  
 
This was a fantastic display by the children representing St Michael and All Angels and we are really 
proud of your efforts and how you conducted yourselves at the competition. We see a bright future 
ahead for our swimmers! 
 
 



 

 

 

Snow Day Friday 10th March 2023 
 

We hoped you all managed to enjoy some time in the snow last Friday! Thank you for sending in 
your snow day photo’s! Please click here to see more images. 

 

   
 

 
 

 

 

https://saint-michael-and-all-angels-c-of-e-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/snow-day-friday-10th-march-2023/


 

 

 

  
 

Congratulations for your amazing efforts today completing the Sports for Champions sport challenge. 

Thank you to everyone who has sponsored our children in school. We raised an amazing £1554.60!! 

  

 

More pictures to follow on the website next week. 

 



 

Our school have been designing posters welcoming Rev Andy to our school. Here are some 

examples from Year 4 & 5- 

  
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
Mothering Sunday Family Service at St Michael and All Angels Church 

19th March 2023 
Come and join us! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Year 5 Math Challenge  
 

Good luck to the year 5 children who are attending the Math Math Challenge on Friday 24th March at 
Laneshaw Bridge Primary School. They are in training preparing for the event! 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Please click here for latest diary dates and 
information. 

Please click here for the Church services. 

 

Easter Preparations 

We are currently preparing for our Easter 
Service, which will be taking place on the 

last day of term at St Michael and All 
Angels Church. The service will start at 

9:30am. 

 

 

https://www.saint-michael.lancsngfl.ac.uk/diary/grid/2022/10/
https://www.saint-michael.lancsngfl.ac.uk/our-church/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Breakfast/Afterschool Club 

Please could any requests for late cancellations/late bookings be directed to Mrs. Stuttard via the 
school office number 01282 861338 then select Option 3.   
If there is no answer, please leave a short message with your child’s name, class and date you want 
them to attend.  
 

 
Safeguarding Concerns 

 
The wellbeing of our children is of paramount importance to all staff. Should any person have a 
concern regarding a child’s wellbeing, please inform one of the school’s designated safeguarding 
team. 
 
DSL Lead Sara Richardson 
Deputy DSL Michelle Coffey 
DSL Amy Latham (Rebbecca Lamb) 
 
NSPCC Support 
 
Click on the link for information to support your child regarding mental health.  
 
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets  

 

 

 
SEND News 

 
Mrs. Lamb is the school’s SENCO. Ms Richardson is the Acting SENCO whilst Mrs. Lamb is on maternity 
leave.  
Information on PDA Patholof=gical Demand Avoidance 
https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-guidance/topics/diagnosis/pda 
 
SEND Local Offer 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/ 

 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets
https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-guidance/topics/diagnosis/pda
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

“I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me will never walk in darkness but will have the 
light of life.” John 8:12 

 


